

Sally the



MEMORANDUM

TO: Don Taylor, Chair of the Academic Council

FROM: Sally Kornbluth, Provost and Jo Rae Wright University Professor

DATE: January 2, 2018

RE: Critical Asian Humanities proposal

I am pleased to submit the attached resolution from the Academic Programs Committee approving the proposal to establish an MA in Critical Asian Humanities.

This material is submitted to ECAC for discussion and consideration with my support, and then, I hope, onto the Academic Council. If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.

cc: Valerie Ashby
Steffen Bass
Leo Ching
Jennifer Francis
Hae-Young Kim
Carlos Rojas
Sandra Walton

Gennifer Weisenfeld